
 
 

 

24 August 2022 
 

YUGUNGA-NYA DIRECT BENEFITS TRUST 
(ABN 38 179 656 138) 

 

PLANNED DISTRIBUTION 
 

The Trust will make a distribution of $300 to existing members of the 
Yugunga-Nya People who are over the age of 18 as at the 

22 August 2022 and have been recognised by the 
Trust as a member. 

 
The Trust will also make a distribution of $300 to those people who 

are accepted as members as a result of existing membership 
applications received by the 22 August 2022. 

 
Based on the number of members the total value of this distribution 

will be approximately $126,600 
 

To ensure you receive the payment: 
 

• If your bank account details have changed, please update your 
bank account details via the FAS TAP app 

OR 

• By completing an Existing Member-Update Details Form 
(available from the Yugunga-Nya website or by contacting 
 FAS on 1800 001 260) 

 
If you fail to notify us of a change of bank account by Monday,  
12 September 2022, we can-not guarantee you will receive your 
payment. 
 

This payment will be made by Friday, 30 September 2022. 


